
 
 
Attention Graduates: 
From Monday March 8th and Tuesday March 9th, Edge Imaging will be here in the 
library taking graduation photos.  If you did not have your pictures taken last quad 
or you would like to retake your grad photo, then please do the following: 

Students are now able to book appointments online in three simple steps: 

1.  Visit bookmygrad.ca   

2.  Enter in School code:  ASU 

3.  Student Number is required to schedule an appointment so check your 
timetable.   

4.  Select:   sitting type, date and time 

5. Make sure you remember the time and date.   

Remember to wear a white collared shirt.  Men, please wear a tie as well.  

 

If you have any questions, please email Ms. B.P.   

 

 


